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I strongly object to the Brookland Farm Development because with that and the Bodkin Farm, Grassmere Gardens, 
Whitstable Heights and Pearson Heights (and possible others) the town would be overdeveloped.  
  
Similar developments in Herne Bay and surrounding areas will mean the infrastructure of Kent will not be able to 
cope.  
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